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From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
To:  Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/ Departments

National Human Resource Development Plan -
Manpower Plamﬂng Survey

-
]

The Human Resource Development Council is carrying a Manpower Planning
Survey to develop a National Human Resource Development Plan. The Plan will be an
important tool which will guide the future Human Resource Development policies and

following email addresses: v.degnarain@gmail.com, rksseechurn@hotmail.com,
vaiedehi@gmail.com and civser@mail. gov.mu.

3. We rely on your usual collaboration.

(0. K/Dabidin)
for Senior Chief Executive

Copy to:
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service



